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Our Team Getting the Job Done 

4,422,327 Souls Saved~137,297 Baptized~148 Churches Started~153 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home  & 1 Evangelist All Supported  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 

 

“And we have seen and do testify that the Father sent the Son to be the Saviour of the world.” (I John 4:14) What a 

blessing to be part of this ministry. We are going out and testifying to all who will listen about what God has done. He 

sent His precious Son, Jesus, to save them. There is nothing more important to spread to all the world then Jesus saves.  

 

We appreciate all your prayers and support. God continues to bless. We were able to purchase a truck for the tent 

ministry this month. (pictured below) God led us to purchase exactly what we needed to pull the trailer. Bro. Jona-

than’s truck was not made to pull that much weight and we have been praying for the funds and the right one to 

come along. God answered above and beyond. We are going to be in San Antonio, Texas next week to hold a tent 

meeting. (November 15-19). Pray specifically for souls to be saved.  

 

We are also excited to welcome some new Pastors we are helping to get started, Pastor Todd Herbert in Arkansas, Pas-

tor Sam Carns in Georgia, and Bro. Jacob Berry in Maine. We are excited to see the new addi-

tion to Bro. Carns building (pictured left) and to hear about the remodel of Brother Berry’s facili-

ties. We ask you keep the Liberty Baptist Church (Pastor Stephen Dice) in your prayers as they 

hope to start a new van route to pick up the local children for church. There are many needs 

that must be met for any bus ministry. The transportation, the space to meet, and insurance 

needs. It is a big endeavor, but one that God will certainly be pleased with. 

 

There are so many reports to read and choose information from each month. Each report is a special blessing. Pastor 

Villanueva in the Philippines holds a food ministry to help with the community needs. One mother recently told him, “I 

really thank God for this ministry. I love watching my kids learn about the Bible and also the other kids know the Lord.” 

By supporting these men of God we are also supporting their communities and helping to lead them to Jesus.  

 

One of the churches we helped to plant in Nigeria will celebrate their second year next month! Pastor Ransom is pray-

ing for electrical ceiling fans for the church (which seems a funny request for December). Please pray for Bro. Ghimire 

and his wife who are expecting their baby this month. They are hoping to be in Nepal early in the new year. We were 

also honored to take on Bro. Stephen & Wendy Simmons this month.  They will be going to Mexico City. The times are 

very busy, but spreading the Gospel in these perilous times is an urgent need. We thank you for your continued prayers 

and support as we work diligently to do as the Lord has commanded. 

 

Thanksgiving will be here soon and we could not let it pass with out sharing how truly thankful we are. God’s blessings 

have been abundant this year and we cannot express enough how great He is. We are honored to be a vessel He us-

es to testify of His precious Son being the Saviour all over the world. 
 

In Christ; 

 

 

 

Bro. Craig Bryan  
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